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I am Dr. Mayank Mohan Gupta, currently working as an Orthopedic Surgeon in India. I had 
the privilege of being selected for the ISKSAA Fellowship at King’s College Hospital, 
London, for a duration of three weeks under the esteemed guidance of Dr. Sandeep Kohli. 

At the outset, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to ISKSAA , Dr. Pushpinder Bajaj 
sir and Dr. Lalit Maini sir for providing me with this invaluable opportunity to learn from 
experts in the field and further enhance my understanding of orthopedic surgery. 

During my time in London, under the mentorship of Dr. Sandeep Kohli sir, I had the 
opportunity to observe and assist in a wide array of surgical procedures, including but not 
limited to arthroplasty, arthroscopy, and trauma surgeries. I was fortunate to attend sessions 
at both Orpington Hospital and Princess Royal University Hospital, gaining exposure to 
trauma and elective cases. I had the opportunity to attend OPDs and virtual fracture clinics 
at Beckenham Beacon Urgent care centre. Dr. Kohli was exceptionally kind and supportive 
throughout the duration of the fellowship, making the experience both educational and 
enriching. 

This observership also offered me the unique chance to closely observe the functioning of 
the NHS in the UK, which was immensely insightful from both clinical and organizational 
perspectives. 

I would also like to express my heartfelt thanks to all the consultants and hospital staff who 
were welcoming and generous with their time and knowledge. Special mention to Dr. Varma, 
Dr. Lee, Dr. Bansal, Dr. Koti, Dr. Lakhotia , Dr. Gill, and Dr. Hassan for their warmth and 
guidance. 

In addition to the clinical exposure, I had the pleasure of exploring the beautiful city of 
London during the weekends, which added a cultural dimension to the overall experience. 

This fellowship has significantly broadened my clinical perspective and helped me upgrade 
my skills. I return with not only enhanced knowledge but also many cherished memories. I 
wholeheartedly recommend this observership to my fellow colleagues. 

Thank you once again for this remarkable opportunity. 

Dr. Mayank Mohan Gupta 

MBBS, MS (Ortho), DNB (Ortho) 

 

 



 


